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I greatly oppose this bill HB4133. As a registered voter in Oregon I already don’t feel 

confident in my vote. Ever since we switched to mail in voting our state hasn’t seem 

to be represented by people who know what the citizens of this once amazing state 

ask, wish or want. Even when we speak up our voice isn’t heard.  

This bill would be another slap in the face of many. Allowing anyone to register online 

can create a lot of distrust in the vote where there is already enough cause for 

concern. Allowing a 3 to party the add in any 4 numbers can open the flood gates of 

fraud and disingenuousness on either party’s side.  

Do not pass this bill.  


